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June 15, 2009
Mayor John Dickert
Members of the Common Council
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI 53403
Dear Mayor Dickert and Members of the Common Council:
PTMR requests that the Common Council authorize and direct the City of Racine Purchasing Agent to take steps necessary to procure a new service vehicle for the Belle Urban System subject to receipt of American Reinvestment and Recovery Act funding. Please instruct the Purchasing Agent to procure this vehicle using the V.A.L.U.E. bid process.  
Sincerely,
Curtis Garner
Executive Director
PTMR
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